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Subject: Ecological Survey work.

Thus site has been surveyed in the past by Wildwood Ecology. Unfortunately, the surveys are
now all out of date and will need to be updated. As we are still outside of the recognised
survey period for most ecological work, any updated surveys will be undertaken later in the
year.

The information within the existing reports are only a few years old so there is unlikely to be
any major changes to the findings of new surveys. I&G Ecological Consulting Ltd have
outlined what survey work is required for this site and the survey work will be undertaken at
the appropriate time of year to ensure that findings are correct and follow recognised timings
and seasons etc.

For any further information regarding proposed surveys etc please contact I&G Ecological
Consulting Ltd.

Yours sincerely.

Iestyn Evans
Director
I&G Ecological Consulting Ltd
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